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Candidate Statement 

 
 
Treasurer:  ARVIN CUEVAS 
 
I am honored to have been your Section Treasurer the past 
four years. I look forward to continuing this position for the 
benefit of the membership. Having served my 17th year on the 
Board (13 years as Delegate, 4 years as Treasurer), I have 
represented your concerns and addressed many of your 
questions. Some of the newer PECG members may recognize 
me through the New Employee Orientation (NEO) events where 
I introduced onboarding Engineers/Architects to PECG. I will 
continue providing the level of service to which you are 
accustomed in being your voice and elevating your concerns to 
the appropriate contacts. 
 
I am excited to continue as your Section Treasurer. Elect Arvin Cuevas and help PECG 
deliver! 
 
 
  


